## WGFP am 94

April 1, 1980

Mr. Ernest A. Cooper National Radio Club 5 Anthony Street Provincetown, MA. 02657

Dear Sir;

Thank you for your kind letter! We are pleased that you were able to pull us in on our first day of broadcast on March 29, 1980 on the 940 KHZ frequency.

Your coverage of the items mentioned in your letter indicates that you did in fact receive our output. In fact, yours is the only first day letter received to date.

Your reception, Mr. Cooper, is hereby "VERIFIED".

Sincerely,

Isaac A. Richardson General Manager

IAR/cas